
 

 

Land Acknowledgment Statement  

In collaboration with Professor Sebastian Braun, Director of American Indian Studies, Iowa 
State University has developed a Land Acknowledgment Statement.  

Full Statement  

"Iowa State University aspires to be the best land‐grant university at creating a 
welcoming and inclusive environment where diverse individuals can succeed and thrive. 
As a land‐grant institution, we are committed to the caretaking of this land and would like 
to begin this event by acknowledging those who have previously taken care of the land 
on which we gather. Before this site became Iowa State University, it was the ancestral 
lands and territory of the Baxoje (bah-kho-dzhe), or Ioway Nation. The United States 
obtained the land from the Meskwaki and Sauk nations in the Treaty of 1842. We wish to 
recognize our obligations to this land and to the people who took care of it, as well as to 
the 17,000 Native people who live in Iowa today." 

 

Abbreviated Version  

“We would like to begin this event with a land acknowledgment. Iowa State University is 
located on the ancestral lands and territory of the Baxoje (bah-kho-dzhe), or Ioway 
Nation. The United States obtained the land from the Meskwaki and Sauk nations in the 
Treaty of 1842. We wish to recognize our obligations to this land and to the people who 
took care of it, as well as to the 17,000 Native people who live in Iowa today." 
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